
 

 

May 10, 2022 

 

Dear Family Member, 

As a result of this week’s COVID testing of all our residents, we have no new cases to report.  

We are however only seven days from our last resident case.  We currently have two residents 

who are positive and in their 14-day quarantine period.  Both are doing very well with no 

symptoms.  We currently have one staff member who has tested positive and is out of work.  

Our staff continue to wear the necessary personal protective equipment and are exercising proper 

infection control practices to prevent any spread from staff to residents.  Please continue to 

exercise caution when visiting in-person and be sure you are feeling well.  Wash your hands 

regularly or use hand sanitizer, and wear a medical grade face mask covering your mouth and 

nose.   

We appreciate your help in preventing further spread of COVID.  Thank you for your 

cooperation and understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


